ITEM# __ 17
DATE _12-08-15

COUNCIL ACTION FORM

SUBJECT: ACCEPT FINAL COMPLETION OF WATER POLLUTION CONTROL
FACILITY METHANE ENGINE-GENERATOR SET NO. 2
REHABILITATION

BACKGROUND:

Council awarded the contract to Ziegler Power Systems of Altoona, IA on August 27,
2013 in the amount of $176,608.

Ziegler Power Systems has completed the work. There were no change orders. The
total cost of the project, including $1,224.50 for engineering, is $177,832.50. The
Certification of Completion from the engineering firm, Barr Engineering of Minneapolis,
MN, is attached.

ALTERNATIVES:

1) Accept completion of the Methane Engine-Generator Set No. 2 Rehabilitation
Project at the Water Pollution Control Facility in the amount of $176,608.

2) Do not accept completion of the rehabilitation of Methane Engine-Generator Set No.
2.

MANAGER’S RECOMMENDED ACTION:

It is the recommendation of the City Manager that the City Council adopt Alternative No.
1, accepting completion of the Methane Engine-Generator Set No. 2 Rehabilitation
Project at the Water Pollution Control Facility by Ziegler Power Systems of Altoona, IA
in the amount of $176,608.
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November 18, 2015

City of Ames

Water and Pollution Control Department
Attn: Mr. James McElvogue

56797 — 280" Street East

Ames, IA 50010-9337

Re: City of Ames, Iowa
Water and Pollution Control Department
Water Pollution Control Facility
Contract between the City of Ames
and Ziegler Power Systems, Des Moines, IA.
Gas Engine Generator #2 Rehabilitation

Dear Mr. McElvogue,

In response to the inquiry regarding the completion of the rehabilitation of gas engine generator #2 at the
Water Pollution Control Facility, it is our opinion that the project is substantially complete.

Upon confirmation that the final tax certificates and related information have been received by the City,
and are in order, the recommendation is that the project be considered complete.

}f)ﬁQil have questions, please contact me.
/oo

. BaW¥ Engineering Co.
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